
Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
Please vote NO on SJR3 and stop these bills. I speak for friends also who have to work. 
We want all legislators to be free to be re-elected who work for the good of the people by denying quarum to protect our livelihoods 
and rights. When they put their personal and political lives in harms way to protect the rights of the people they should be respected 
and there should be no constitutional amendment change made whatsoever! There should be respect and stop the political bullying 
and listen to the Legislators as to why they feel they have to go to those measures. Thank you. Please vote NO on SJR3.


